
RÉSUMÉ DIGEST

ACT 7 (HB 491) 2015 Regular Session Willmott

Prior law required an applicant for a dental license to be either a citizen or a permanent
resident of the U.S., unless otherwise prohibited by the North American Free Trade
Agreement.

New law changes the requirement to be a permanent resident to a requirement to possess
valid and current legal authority to reside and work in the U.S. duly issued by the U. S.
Citizenship and Immigration Services or its successor.

Effective upon signature of governor (May 22, 2015).

(Amends R.S. 37:761(A)(l))


